Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Cordillera Administrative Region
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE-IFUGAO

Lagawe
Division Memorandum
No. {65 | s2017
TO: All PSDS andsyl Heads of Elementary and Secondary

FROM: FELIPE L. BALLITOC

Officer In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DATE: June 23, 2017

SUBJECT:  Consultative Meeting of School Heads on the SBM, SRC and Technical
Assistance Plan

This is to inform the field that a meeting of all PSDS and School Heads is scheduled on
July 7,2017 at 8:00 AM to discuss the following tools:

1. Regional School-Based Management (SBM) Assessment Tool;
2. School Report Card (SRQC), and;
*3. Technical Assistance Plan.

It is advised that schools with more than one heads wil] send only one for their school.

Transportation and other related expenses will be charged against local funds subject
to the usual accounting procedures.

Immediate dissemination and action is desired.



